
A new year in Religious Education brings new challenges and the need for new 
technology. Our lessons in the new books require us to be interactive with smart 

devices, such as TV’s which act as our easels. Currently we lack enough TVs and  wall 
mounts. We have to share the one we have. 

If you would be interested in donating to the purchase of new smart TVs, please 
contact Fr. Tim at the rectory at 914 631 0529 or Maria Crisafi at 

reledmagdalene@gmail.com

Thank you!
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